
 
 

 

November 30, 2018 

 

 

Filed Via Web Portal 

 

Mr. Mark L. Johnson, Executive Director and Secretary 

Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission 

P.O. Box 47250 

Olympia, WA 98504-7250 

 

Re: Annual Colstrip Report on Decommissioning and Remediation 

 Dockets UE-170033 and UG-170034 (consolidated) 

   

Dear Mr. Johnson, 

 

Pursuant to paragraph 119 of the Multiparty Settlement and Stipulation Agreement in the 

above-referenced dockets, attached please find Puget Sound Energy’s first annual 

Colstrip Report on Decommissioning and Remediation. 

  

Please contact me at 425-462-3716 if you have any questions regarding this filing. 

 

  

Sincerely, 

/s/ Katherine J. Barnard 

Katherine J. Barnard 

Director, Revenue Requirements & Regulatory 

Compliance 

Puget Sound Energy 

PO Box 97034, EST-07W 

Bellevue, WA  98009-9734 

425-462-3716 / katherine.barnard@pse.com 

 

 

cc: Service List in Dockets UE-170033 and UG-170034 

 

Attachments: Colstrip Report 

  Attachment A to Report 
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